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DATA REQUEST 

 

KPSC 2_17 Refer to Liberty’s response to Staff’s First Request, Item 43. 

Provide a status update on the Bridge Power Coordination 

Agreement negotiations, which were expected to begin in January 

2022, and, if the negotiations continue, provide an updated status 

report beginning on Friday, February 25, 2022, and continuing 

every three weeks during the pendency of this proceeding.. 

  

RESPONSE 

 

Pursuant to Section 4.8(a)(ii) of the Seller’s Disclosure Letter, the Bridge Power 

Coordination Agreement must be reasonably satisfactory to Liberty. The Joint Applicants 

have entered into discussions on the Bridge PCA. Liberty will provide a status report to 

Staff on or before Friday, February 25, 2022 and continuing every three weeks during the 

pendency of this proceeding. In addition, the Joint Applicants will provide a copy of the 

Bridge PCA agreement to Staff once it has been prepared. 

 

FEBRUARY 25, 2022 SUPPLEMENTAL (UPDATE) RESPONSE: 

 

Since the last update, Liberty and AEP have continued discussions and meetings 

regarding the language of the contemplated Bridge PCA. Liberty and AEP are drafting 

language and further clarifying the agreement. Meetings and additional drafting are 

anticipated to continue next week.    

 

Witness: Drew Landoll 

Witness: Stephan T. Haynes  

 


